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Present:  Scott Andersen, Tracy Pogue, Tony Mannausau, Neil Huewe, Tom Kuesel, Dan Alto 
 
Absent:  Wade Chiodo, Dave Larson 
 

1.  Reviewed Coach Evaluations 
a. 27 completed and sent in out of 270 plus members.   
b. Good info on those that were sent in. 

 
2. Coach recruiting continues for 2011-12 – more info to follow in future HDC Meetings 

 
3. Squirt program for 2011-12 is still TBD 

a. Registration numbers will be big factor in developing the program.   
b. Scott Andersen to reach out to Squirt Coordinator Chris Justice to have his formula and 

suggestions. 
 

4. Mite/8U Program for 2011-12 
a.  Craig Larson will continue to be Mite/8U Coordinator. 
b. Tony Mannausau will be the Mite8/u representative on the HDC. 
c. Mite 4 lead coach will be Dan Alto 
d. Mite 1,2,3 & 8U are TBD 
e. USA Hockey will be conducting a seminar this fall for all Mite/8U parents and coaches 
f. Craig Larson working on budget requests for Mite/8U program 

 
5. October Hockey 

a. YES!   
b. TENTATIVELY starting October 3rd, 2011 for 3x3 and skills 
c. Scott Andersen to develop schedule and program highlights 
d. Registration will be online again…watch website for details 

 
6. Tryouts 

a. Bantam and Peewee tryouts – Oct 23, 24, 25, 27, 28 (5 sessions) 
b. Squirt tryouts – Oct 29,30,31, Nov 1, 3 (5 sessions) 
c. Girls will receive practice sessions per coaches requests during same time frame 

 
7. BHS Girls Hockey 

a. BHS will be interviewing this spring 
b. HDC may have representation on the hiring committee 
c. HDC wants a STRONG representation from new hire to work with BYHA girls program in 

growing the girls program, attending practices and helping coaches when needed. 
 

8. Next HDC Meetings 
a. May 15th 7PM  (Kuesel Law Office – Downtown Bemidji) 
b. June 12th 7PM  (Kuesel Law Office – Downtown Bemidji) 
c. July 10th 7PM  (Kuesel Law Office – Downtown Bemidji) 
d. Aug 14th 7PM ( Kuesel Law Office – Downtown Bemidji) 


